
Update from Wingfield Parish Council for BoA Area Board 
 

 Councillors have been looking at a range of measures to improve highway safety in the 
village:  
- Speed limit assessment agreed at LHFIG, in conjunction with South Wraxall PC. 
- Topographical survey to investigate the possibility for any road engineering 

measures to widen a narrow stretch of pavement alongside the B3109. 
- Location for a SID identified and thanks to Wiltshire Highways for a replacement 

pole. The SID will now be purchased.  
 

 Looking into quotes for dog waste bin emptying contracts given a 3-fold increase in costs 
from idverde. Some of this was due to the inclusion of bins not previously recognised in 
the quote (though clearly being emptied!) but we’re also told costs have increased due 
to idverde not being able to operate out of the Trowbridge depot anymore. Have other 
PCs noticed increases?  

 

 ‘A Greener Wingfield’ continues to meet and put forward ideas for climate and nature 
actions in the community.  

 

 A councillor who is the Wingfield Tree Warden gave away 70 tree whips to residents 
across the village.  

 

 Successful Annual Parish Meeting with a good turnout of residents.  


